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Dear Eron Choi,

Thank you for coming to the Walk Around the Block on April 17, 2015. It was great to have you come and show your support for the early care and community. Over one thousand three hundred providers, children, and families walked city-wide! It was wonderful to have you volunteer at San Francisco City Hall for 2 hours on Friday, April 17.

Hope to see you at future events,

[bookmark: _GoBack]


Sara Hicks-Kilday
SFCCPA Coordinator
510-841-5252 (hm/ofc)
shickskilday@gmail.com
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